
 

 

IRIS System Available 

ATTENTION PROVIDERS 

IRIS is now operational for all users as of Tuesday, October 18, 2022. Please enter all paper 
reports (faxed or not faxed) into the system. If your organization receives an error 
message, please send a screenshot of the error message to Julie.mccall@trilliumnc.org for 
assistance.  

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to PDSupport@TrilliumNC.org  
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